
Well it looks like the weather is starting to 

change. We have had a few days of sun and 

warm temps. Let’s hope it continues. 

 

Weekend Events: 
Friday May 19th:  

 7:00 pm: Horseshoes - Everyone is wel-

come to come and join in the fun. Located 

at the horseshoe pits near the clubhouse. 

 7:00pm: Texas Hold’em - Beginning May 

19th. Everyone is welcome to come! 

 

Saturday May 20th:  

 50/50: Your sellers will be going door to 

door. There is a pot from last year’s 50/50 

that is still unclaimed. 

There will be a double 

drawing on Memorial Day 

weekend to give this 

away. 

  

Upcoming Events for May: 
Friday May 26th:  

 7:00 pm: Horseshoes - Everyone is wel-

come to come and join in the fun. Located 

at the horseshoe pits near the clubhouse. 

 7:00pm: Texas Hold’em - Beginning May 

19th. Everyone is welcome to come! 

Saturday May 27th:  

 8:30pm: Welcome Back Dance - Music 

by KTK. 

Sunday May 28th: 

 1:00pm: Memorial Garden - At the gar-

den in front of the flag poles. Please plan 

on attending this remembrance of our 

passed loved ones. Please remember to 

bring a red geranium to the office and 

sign up for the memorial, giving name of 

the person or persons to be remembered. 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
Anniversary greetings 

this week go out to: 

•  5/23: Donna & David 

Bechard, 30 years 

•  5/24: Louis & Marc 

Lefebvre, 36 years 

 

Some Friendly Reminders: 
Visitors: Guests, extended family, friends, or 

contractors must register at the Camp Store. 

There is NO CHARGE to register prior or up-

on arrival. If your guests pass and have to be 

asked to register, there will be a $5 per per-

son, per day charge. 

 

Contractors: Contractors must obtain writ-

ten permission from the campground manage-

ment prior to preforming any service with the 

campground. They must supply the following: 

 $45 registration fee. 

 Business license. 

 Sales tax certificate. 

 Certificate of Insurance that must list 
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Gunboat Rock Campground, Momot Trail-

er Sales, and John Momot. 

Contractors that don’t comply will be asked 

to leave immediately. 

 

Vehicle Parking:  

 Maximum of 2 automobiles may be parked 

at a site. Additional parking is available 

at the Camp Store lot. 

 Maximum of 1 golf cart per site. 

 Power boats on trailers may take the 

place of one of the cars allowed on the 

site. 

 

Power Bills: 
Opening meter readings have been done and 

bills are ready to be paid. 

Updates: 
 All roads are open. 

 All Bathhouses are open. 

 It is very wet, PLEASE do not drive on 

grassy areas. 

  

Clubhouse Storage: 
All clubhouse storage needs to be removed by 

May 19th. The absolute very last day to remove 

your items is May 21st.  

 

Notice: 
We are asking all of our sea-

sonal campers that have pets 

to please come to the office. 

We need you to sign the pet policy and give a 

copy of your updated shot records for our 

files. Please do this as soon as possible. 

 

Site Rent: 
All site rent for 2017 must be paid in full by 

June 1st. While there are only a few accounts 

left at this point, this number is growing 

and it is not fair to the rest of the campers 

that make timely payments. Please stop by 

the Ellenburg office and speak to Theresa 

or Dave, or the Plattsburgh office and 

speak to Dennis or any of the staff on duty 

to check overdue balances, and avoid future 

interest charges. As per our policy, any ac-

counts not current by July 1st, will not be 

allowed to utilize the campground facilities 

without approval from John Momot.  If site 

is NOT paid in full by June 1st, a $50 late 

fee will apply! Standard missed payment 

fees/interest still apply!  ANYONE who 

does NOT pay their site IN FULL by June 

1st, for TWO (2) consecutive seasons, will 

see an increase of $75 in their seasonal 

site rental. For example, if you are late for 

the 2016 and 2017 seasons, you will see an 

increase of $75 for the 2018 season and so 

on, until paid on time. 2% of your monthly 



balance compounded daily of the unpaid bal-

ance will be added to total rent due. This re-

places the old policy of $1.00 per day. 

 

Notes/Reminders:  
 Please stop into the office and check the 

mail box. There is a lot of mail here and 

the box is full. Even if you think there 

won’t be anything for you, please check 

to be sure.  

 

 Please see Dave or Theresa in the office 

for any park issues so they can arrange 

to have them taken care of. 

 

 Please before you dig 

for any reason, cut or 

trim any trees, make any 

purchases such as a shed, 

or build anything, see 

Dave at the office and 

refer to the Campground 

Policy Book. 

 

 Please do not put 

household trash in the trash cans near 

the bathhouses and our common areas. 

There are dumpsters on the south side 

below the pool to be used for 

trash. If you need help finding 

the dumpsters, any staff mem-

ber would be glad to show you 

where they are located, or you 

can go to the office and we will 

give you a map to show you 

where they are. 

 

 If you would like us to put 

something in the Gazette it 

needs to be submitted to us by 

no later than 12:00pm on Tues-

day. 

 

 Please be considerate of your neighbors and 

remember the quiet hours. Try not to mow 

lawns early or play loud music too late. 

Weekdays: Between 10:00pm and 9:00am. 

Weekends and Holidays: Between 11:00pm 

and 10:00am. 

 

 Golf Cart Reminders: All golf carts MUST 

obey the posted speed limit of 5 MPH. No 

one under the age of 16 is to drive a golf 

cart. All golf carts need to have lights in or-

der to be driven at night. They MUST be 

registered with the office and have a num-

ber on them. If you sell your cart or pur-

chase a new one, please remember that you 

need to let the new owner know that they 

need to come to the office to register it in 

their name and get a number. We will also 

need a new serial number and information on 

you cart for our records.  

 

 Pet Reminders: Please clean up after your 

pets, especially when on the ball field or the 

boat launches. Always keep your dogs on a 

leash, even on your site when you are there. 

Please keep your neighbors in mind when 

your dog is barking. Not everyone is a pet 

lover and we need to be courteous to them. 


